O'GORMAN HIGH SCHOOL SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING Thursday, October 10th, 2013 6:00 p.m. - School Library

PRESENT: Mrs. Theresa Sebalj, Mr. Jamie McGee, Mrs. Lisa Duval, Mrs. L. Madore, Mr.

Darren Berthier.

REGRETS: Mrs. Peggy MacInnis.

Meeting opened at 6:09 p.m.

1. Opening Prayer - was recited by members present.

2. Welcome

Mr. Berthier welcomed members.

3. Membership

Possibility of two other parents joining us.

If members know of anyone who might be interested, please ask them to contact us.

4. Role of Council

Mr. Berthier gave an overview of the Role of School Council. He also explained the role of OPK (O'Gorman Parents for Kids) as it relates to Parent Council. Mrs. Duval is a member of OPK.

Mr. Berthier gave a summary of work we have done over the last few years. He talked about the brochure and pamphlet prepared by council that was distributed at the Grade 8 Pasta Dinner at OICS. A copy will be shared with members.

5. Election of Chair

Provide members with the list of names and ask discuss amongst themselves and let Mrs. Madore know who would be interested.

6. Date of next meeting

Mr. Berthier would like to have one before Parent Teacher Interview on November 21st. Monday or Tuesdays would be good. We could approach other members to find out a convenient date.

It was agreed that our next meeting would be on Tuesday, November 12th at 6:00 p.m. Mrs. Duyal could share information from OPK.

7. New Business

The following discussion ensued:

- Orientation for parents of new students.
- Grade 8 orientation and Grade 9 BBQ.
- Laptop program.
- Use of electronics device.
- **8.** OHS calendar will be posted on the Board Website.

9. Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 6:49 p.m.

Mr. D. Berthier Principal

Mrs. L. Madore Recorder